
 

 

To all our valued patients 

Vista Family Dentistry is excited to announce that our office is re-open for all dental 

treatments and procedures from May/11/2020.  

While many things have changed in the past few months, one thing has remained the 

same: our commitment towards patients and staff member safety. 

Our Office has always followed all infection control recommendations made by the 

American Dental Association (ADA), U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

(CDC) and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) pertain to patient 

safety. 

As we re-open post COVID-19, to protect you as well as our staff, we have enhanced our 

patient experience model with the listed changes that you will notice in your next 

appointment. 

▪ Communicating with you before appointment to ask relevant screening questions. 

▪ Asking you to wait until it is time to enter our office to manage social distancing 

▪ Taking your temperature with infrared thermometer as you enter the office 

▪ Asking you to wash your hands before and after treatment 

▪ Asking you to rinse with peroxide mouth wash before and after treatment 

▪ Requiring you to wear a mask and replace it after the completion of your visit. 

▪ Providing hand sanitizer throughout the office 

▪ Extended appointments to allocate time to disinfect our treatment rooms 

Please feel free to call our office if you have any questions or concerns about our safety 

protocol.  

We are ready to get back to work and see everyone’s smiles again! 

For Appointments, Call 704-774-6001 or visit www.vistafamilydentistrync.com 

 

Best 

Dr. Nagarani Nagarajan DDS & Team 

 

Vista Family Dentistry 

2510 Vista Dr Suite#100 

Charlotte NC 28212 

http://www.vistafamilydentistrync.com/

